
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Our next fun, food, art and crafts holiday event is on Thursday 30th May at The Church Hall in 

Church Road, Kessingland. Places for this first event are limited, so we would recommend that you 

complete the form below and return it to the school office by Friday 17th May. 

This will be a rolling programme and those who are not successful on this occasion will be invited to 

attend any future events. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I would like to apply for a place at the FISH event on Thursday 30th May 12pm – 2pm  

FUN - ARTS AND CRAFTS - GAMES - FOOD 

First come first served basis as places are limited. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

Name of child/children…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Number of places required including adults……………………………………………………………………… 

 

Known Allergies of all attending………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

If you would like a text reminder for this event, please leave your mobile phone number details 

below. 

 

Mobile phone number …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please can you ensure that your children remain on the premises at 

all times, as the car park is in constant use. 

Thank you  


